

The Nomination Committee of Dometic Group AB (publ) withdraws its proposal to the Annual Shareholders' Meeting of increased Board remuneration

Due to the situation with Covid-19, the Nomination Committee of Dometic AB (publ) has decided to withdraw its proposal that the Annual Shareholders' Meeting of Dometic Group AB (publ) on April 7, 2020 approves an increase of the Board remuneration (item 10 on the agenda). Instead, the Nomination Committee proposes that the Board's remuneration remains unchanged as compared to 2019. The Nomination Committee's other proposals for the Annual Shareholders' Meeting remain unchanged.

In order to minimize the risks of spreading the infection, we again encourage shareholders not to attend the Annual Shareholders' Meeting in person, but instead vote via proxy. For more information, see also the press release issued on March 23, 2020.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT

Johan Lundin, Head of Investor Relations & Communications

Phone: +46 8 501 025 46 Emai: ir@dometicgroup.com

ABOUT DOMETIC